
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
September 6, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Paula Bradley, Helena Flanagan, 
Brian Burns  
 
 
The Board discussed future deck options-staining, replacement, power washing, type of 
wood- 
 
The Board discussed landscaping problems with current contractor and bids for next 
year- 
 
The Board discussed the annual meeting and the agenda- 
 
Paula Bradley’s unit is on the market for sale- she will not be running for re-election. 
Since the ballots have already been printed, an announcement will be made at the 
meeting that there is an opening on the Board for any interested homeowner. 
 
Meeting minutes approved 5-0 
 
 
Next meeting Monday Sept 26  6pm 3 Lex.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


